
THE FORT DEARBORN CAMERA CLUB
Member: Associated Camera Clubs of America 

537 South Dearborn Street, Chicago

September 26, 1928

Laura Gilpin
317 Cheyenne Road 
Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Madam:
We have today forwarded by prepaid express 
your portfolio of sixty-five prints to Miss 
Williams of the Kodak Park Camera Club as 
requested in your letter of September 8, and 
we hope that it will arrive promptly without 
damage.
We have thoroughly enjoyed viewing your 
prints, and wish to thank you again for the 
privilege of displaying them. On a separate 
sheet we are enclosing a summary of the 
comments upon them at our last meeting.

Very truly yours,

PORT DEARBORN CAMERA CLUB


